
Lebanon Ski and Sport Club 

Board Meeting 

October 11, 2022 

Heisey’s Diner 

In attendance – J. Billmyer, A. Shutter, D. Cutcliff, G. Shutter, D. Bachman, D. Binkley, D. 

Beamesderfer.  Absent – H. Allison, K. Wampler. 

Called to order at 6:01 pm 

On motion of D. Cutcliff, 2nd by A. Shutter, the minutes from September 17, 2022 meeting were 

accepted. 

Future ski trips-a decision needs to be made, shortly, for the 2024 Western trips.  Once a 

destination is chosen, a deposit must be made with a signed contract.  Once again, Sports 

America and Encompass agencies will be engaged to book the trips.  British Columbia along 

with Colorado, Montana and Utah were destinations considered. A. Shutter will propose 

availability in February and March and then wait to hear what’s available. 

Monthly speakers-light discussion was held on suggestions for upcoming speakers such as 

eyewear, ski equipment/apparel, e-bike craze to name a few. Suggestions always welcome. 

December meeting-details such as games and giveaways, room reservation and menu need to 

be attended to by K. Wampler. 

Elk Mt. in January-talk of spending two days skiing at Elk with an overnight nearby was 

entertained instead of the usual Elk/Montage weekender. It was suggested to have Ron Birch 

be trip leader once again. 

Lift ticket solicitation-D. Bachman reported on mailing 34 letters to PA, NY, VT and NH resorts 

on October 1 requesting tickets to be used as giveaways at upcoming meetings and events. 

Response will be either to the club’s p.o box or to President Jack Billmyer’s home address. 

On motion of D. Cutcliff, 2nd by J. Billmyer, the meeting was adjourned at 6:59p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Dianne Bachman, Club Secretary 


